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Kia ora,  

Public submissions on the draft Out and About on Tracks Strategy 

In September last year, Nelson City Council requested feedback on its draft Out and About on 

Tracks Strategy. 

We received 53 submissions which provided a range of feedback on the Strategy. The 

submissions fell into four broad categories: balancing the network, the need for exclusive 

walking and running tracks, the need for greater environmental protection and how the 

proposed routes have been mapped. 

The feedback has been reviewed and changes are proposed to the Strategy to address matters 

raised within the feedback. 

A final draft of the Strategy is proposed to be reported to the Community and Recreation 

Committee on 30 June 2022, recommending Council adopt the revised Strategy. This will be 

made available on Council’s Shape Nelson page once the agenda for the meeting has been 

distributed (refer https://shape.nelson.govt.nz/out-and-about-tracks-strategy). Please note 

meetings are currently very full and there is a small chance this will be deferred to the 

following Committee meeting. 

I would like to take the opportunity to thank you for taking the time to submit on this 

Strategy. We appreciate the time you have taken to help us develop this Strategy.  

If you require further information, please don’t hesitate to contact me.  

Yours sincerely 

Carol Stewart 

Parks and Facilities Activity Planner 

https://shape.nelson.govt.nz/out-and-about-tracks-strategy

